
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 8, 2019 
 

Dr. Linda Kean & Personnel Committee 
East Carolina University 
School of Communication 
102 Joyner East 
Greenville 
 
Re: Fixed-Term Reappointment, Brittany Thompson 
 
 
Dear Committee: 
 
I am writing this letter to express my desire to be reappointed for another year as a Teaching 
Instructor in the School of Communication at East Carolina University. Included in my 
reappointment documents, you will find extensive support of my effective teaching and my 
dedicated service to the school, the university, and the students. 
 
First, I would like to express my deepest gratitude for the opportunity to teach and serve the 
School of Communication. This is an intensely rewarding career, and I strive every day to give 
the students and the school everything that I have to offer. I work tirelessly to create a positive 
learning environment for the students, build meaningful relationships with our students and 
alumni, and improve my teaching each semester to give the students the tools they need to 
succeed in life. Additionally, I constantly strategize how best to promote the School of 
Communication, our faculty and staff, our alumni, and our students via our website and social 
media. At the end of the day, I may leave this campus exhausted, but I leave with the immense 
pleasure of knowing that I love what I do and cannot wait for the next day to start. 
 
I look forward to the opportunity to continue as a faculty member with a fixed-term appointment 
in the School of Communication. 
 
Thank you and all the best, 

 
 
Brittany Thompson 
School of Communication 
East Carolina University 
102 Joyner East 
Greenville, NC 27858 
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